
From: Amber Ritter <Amber.Ritter@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 2:38 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Attendance at United Airlines DNC Event 

  

Hi Steve.  I am reporting my attendance at a DNC-related event hosted today by United Airlines.  The 

event was an open house in United's space in Willis Tower, and was attended by officials from United, 

City and elected officials, and other local community representatives.  Commissioner Rhee and I 

attended in our official capacity for CDA, and we were the only CDA officials who attended.  The invite 

I received is below. 

  

Please let me know if you need any more info. 

  

Thanks. 

  

Amber Achilles Ritter 

Chief Commercial Officer / Managing Deputy Commissioner 

 

O'Hare and Midway International Airports 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL  60666 

(773) 894-6922 

amber.ritter@cityofchicago.org 

  

Visit us at flychicago.com 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com 

 

From: Levar, Frannie <frances.levar@united.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:30 PM 

mailto:amber.ritter@cityofchicago.org
http://www.flychicago.com/
mailto:aviation@flychicago.com
mailto:frances.levar@united.com


To: Amber Ritter <Amber.Ritter@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: United Airlines DNC Open House: Aug 20th 

  

  

Good afternoon, Amber 

I hope this finds you well! We’ve not yet formally met, but I’ve recently joined United’s CRE team and 

am supporting Sandy on O’Hare-related work streams.  I understand we have a call later this week, so 

look forward to meeting you. 

  

I'm reaching out as a follow up to the invitation you've received for the open house United is hosting 

at Willis Tower on Aug 20th in conjunction with the DNC. The event will be attended by a number of 

senior leaders within the Chicago community, as well as our executives and some members of our 

Board of Directors. We would love to have you join us for the occasion. A copy of the invitation you 

should have received is included. Please let us know if you will be able to attend.  

  

  

  [Warning: External email] 

mailto:Amber.Ritter@cityofchicago.org


 

  



We look forward to welcoming you at our offices! Have a great day, 

  

Frannie Levar (she/hers) 

Managing Director, Corporate Real Estate 

Airport Affairs 

 

United | Corporate Support Center | 233 S. Wacker Drive WHQOU 11th Floor | Chicago, IL 60606 

Cel 224-283-0246 | frances.levar@united.com 

united.com 
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